\/ Victor Woodhouse,
Councillor Ward 2,
Town of Newmarket,
Ontario

Dear Victor,

Atiached is a petition concerning the development proposal at 849 Gorham Street by
Gorham Development 849 Inc. Tt was signed by 184 people who live in Newmarket and
are over the age of eighteen.

It was not easy to collect signatures due to Covid19 concerns. The majority of the people
that we talked to are against this proposal. Only a handful of people would not sign this
petition for personal reasons or Covid19 concerns. This shows that you and the
Newmarket Council need to seriously look at this proposal with all its concerns and flaws.

Please present this petition to Council for their consideration. This is a very important

matter to the citizens of Newmarket. I hope you listen to the voices of your constituents
and make the appropriate decisions for the betterment of the Town of Newmarket.

T R ok s e i AT

Ted Bomers

CC John Taylor
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We the undersigned residents of Newmarket oppose the application by Gerham Development 849 INC. for a proposed zoning By-law

Amendment and a proposed Official Plan Amendment of 849 Gorham Street in Newmarket, Ontario as per application DOONP2003 (OPA
and D14NP2003 (ZBA).

The amendments would change the zoning from a single Family dwelling and permit 20 Townhouse Units and 2 Semi-detached Units.

We the undersigned request that both proposais be denied by the Town of Newmarket.
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Note: Personal information has been redacted. Original document contains 200 resident signatures.




